Come play lacrosse
with us...
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The Strathroy Minor Lacrosse Association is proud to offer Competitive Box Lacrosse and House League Box Lacrosse teams for boys and girls.  No experience required.
Registration
Opens on-line from January 1st, 2020 to March 22nd, 2020.
Graduated pricing, so register early to save $$.
Free Try-Lacrosse Camps

1)  Wed. January 15, 2020 - 6:00 to 8:00 -  Adelaide PS
2)  Wed. February 12, 2020 - 6:00 to 8:00  -  Adelaide PS
Please visit www.strathroylacrosse.com or FaceBook for more details.

